

Weekly Newsletter

Dream big, fly high

End of Year

As we reach the end of another school year, I want to take this opportunity to reflect on the many achievements, successes, and joyful moments we have shared as a school community. This year has been filled with growth, learning, and resilience. Our pupils have continued to amaze us with their curiosity, creativity, and kindness. Whether it has been through academic progress, artistic expression, or being a great friend, everyone has something to be proud of.

I would like to say a heartfelt thanks to our dedicated staff, who work tirelessly to create a nurturing and inspiring environment for the children. Their commitment and care are the foundation of everything we do. To our families, thank you for your continued support, encouragement, and partnership. Your involvement in school life, whether through volunteering in school, donating or supporting learning at home, makes a real difference. A special thank you to our incredible PTA for an amazing year of events, fundraising and special memories for the children. Your hard work and passion is very much appreciated and we look forward to lots more next year.

As we look ahead to the summer holidays, I hope you all find time to rest, recharge, and enjoy special moments together. We look forward to welcoming everyone back in September for another exciting year of learning and discovery. Wishing you all a safe and happy summer.



Mrs Hooker - Art Club

I am delighted to announce that Mrs Hooker will continue to be a part of the Woodford team next year. She will be running an Art Club for Year 2 & 3. More information on how to book has been sent out.



PTA Picnic

The PTA would like to invite all families to a get-together, to celebrate the end of the summer holidays and to welcome new

families joining our school community. It will take place on Saturday 30th August from 1pm. See poster for more details.

Important Dates

25th July 13.00 PTA End-of-Year Disco -

Non-School Uniform Day

25th July Last Day of Term

2025-26

1st Sept INSET - school closed for children

2nd Sept Y1, Y2 and Y3 pupils in school

2nd Sept 08.45 - 12.00 Reception pupils in

school

For a full summary of 2025/26 dates over the year, our Annual Planner can be viewed here